
MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  26 January 2022 

Special Meeting of the Ottawa Police Services Board: Operational Briefing on 
Weekend Demonstrations 

 
(Ottawa) – Please be advised the Ottawa Police Services Board will be holding a 
special meeting at 1pm today to receive a briefing from the Ottawa Police Service on its 
operational plans concerning demonstrations expected to take place in Ottawa this 
weekend. 
 
The meeting will be held over Zoom and media can watch the meeting at the following 
link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81527346483 
 
The Ottawa Police Services Board is the civilian body responsible for governing the 
Ottawa Police Service.  It is responsible for the provision of adequate and effective 
police services to the City of Ottawa’s residents.   

- 30 – 
Contact: Krista Ferraro, Executive Director, Ottawa Police Services Board, (613) 580-
2424, ext. 21618; email: krista.ferraro@ottawa.ca 
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